
 

 

14th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Theatre Trip, May 2022 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the Drama department have organised a theatre trip to the Opera 
House in Manchester to see ‘Chicago’. The performance will take place on the evening of Monday 23rd 
May. We will be leaving school at 6:00pm promptly by coach (returning at 11:00pm) 
 
Although the cost of the trip has been subsidised by the Drama department, this is a voluntary extra-
curricular theatre trip. The cost of a ticket, including coach travel, is £25. Tickets will be allocated on a 
first come first serve basis. 
 
If there is a change in your child’s medical condition since the completion of the medical form, please 
can you let the school know, and if your child needs any medication for the trip please ensure they 
bring it in. Thank you for your continued support, I feel this will be a very valuable trip. 
 
If you would like to secure a place for your child please pay via our online payment system ParentPay. 
By using ParentPay, you are giving your consent for your child to attend the trip. Unfortunately, we 
are unable to accept cash or cheque payments. To assist with planning and staffing, we would ask that 
you pay and give consent by 1st April 2022. 
 
Your Faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs H Grainger 
Head of Drama 
 
 


